
0

(_

PRESS RELEASE

MÉTIS NATION OF SASKATCHEWAN ELECTION CALLED

December 22, 1997

The General Election for the Métis Nation of Saskatchewan will be held on Saturday,
February 21, 1998 for all positions on the Provincial Métis Council.

Nominations for the Executive positions of President, Vice-President, Secretary and
Treasurer, along with the Regional Directors are now open, and will close on
Wednesday, January 21, 1998. Nomination forms are available at the MNS Locals and
Head Office.

The Métis Election Commission has re-appointed Mr. Earl Pelletier as Chief Electoral
Officer, Mr. Pelletier can be reached by calling the MNS Head Office: (306) 343-8285.


